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Lamkin, Baylen, EMNRD

From: Lamkin, Baylen, EMNRD

Sent: Thursday, September 30, 2021 8:49 AM

To: Lamkin, Baylen, EMNRD

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Withdrawal/Dismissal of NGL Springmeyer Administrative Application

From: Deana M. Bennett <dmb@modrall.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 29, 2021 4:59 PM

To: Engineer, OCD, EMNRD <OCD.Engineer@state.nm.us>

Cc: Joe Vargo <Joseph.Vargo@nglep.com>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Withdrawal/Dismissal of NGL Springmeyer Administrative Application

CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to clicking on links or opening
attachments.

Hello,

I am writing on NGL’s behalf to request withdrawal or dismissal of NGL's pending administrative application for its
proposed Springmeyer SWD #1. Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks as always,

Deana

“d MODRALL SPERLING

Deana M. Bennett

Lawyer

Modrall Sperling | www.modrall.com

P.O. Box 2168 | Albuguerque, NM 87103-2168

500 4% St. NW, Ste. 1000 | Albuquerque, NM 87102
D: 505.848.1834 | O: 505.848.1800

This e-mail may be a confidential attorney-client communication. If you received it in error, please delete it without
forwarding it to others and notify the sender of the error.





